
Correction to “Pharmacological and Clinical Aspects
of Heme Oxygenase”

In the above article [Abraham NG and Kappas A (2008) Pharmacol Rev 60:79–127], the
funding information given was incomplete. The corrected acknowledgment sentence reads:

This work was supported by National Institutes of Health Grants DK068134, HL55601, and
HL34300 (to N.G.A.) and by a grant from the Beatrice Renfield Foundation (to A.K.).

The authors regret this error and apologize for any confusion or inconvenience it may have
caused.
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